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Dear Committee considering House Bill 2024, 

 

Ranked choice voting have PROVEN to: 

 

– Decrease voter participation as it creates confusion with people. That alone should 

be a huge red flag. 

– In a time where voter confidence in true results are at an all-time low, Ranked 

Choice Voting takes weeks and adds cost and complication to the process. The more 

complication, the more it invites potential for errors and introduce fraud. 

– It dilutes my vote.  

– Lastly, it's totally unconstitutional at a State and Federal level and should go to 

court before it even starts (if that's possible).  

 

This is a horrible idea. Let other states like Alaska figure this out the hard way, which 

they just did. Costly. Confusing. Slow. And why is this a good thing over a more direct 

Democracy?... It isn't. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Peter 


